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Summertime Activities:

Our report is shorter than usual this month.  We attempted to hold several on the water activities 
that were cancelled due to the stormy weather we have been experiencing.  We did manage to 
get in a sail and one time out motor boating.  One family also enjoyed some time on their own 
personal Jet Skis.  As the summer winds down, we hope to get more time out sailing between 
the storms.   


In Memoriam:

Ship 25 has lost two of our family this last month.  Gene Little has been a long time supporter 
and registered member of both Sea Scout Ship 25 and of the Coast Guard Auxiliary including 
with Flotilla 2-2 in Ithaca.  Gene’s wife Margaret reports he passed away earlier this month after 
an extended illness.  His enthusiasm, knowledge and support will truly be missed.  In addition, 
Ship’s Mate Mike Stoll and his wife lost their son following a long illness.  Our thoughts and 
prayers go out to both families as they find their way through these difficult times.


Contact: 

Sea Scouts is a co-ed program for young men and women ages 13-20. Prior to COVID-19, Sea 
Scout Ship 25 met at 6:30pm most Friday nights at the Coast Guard Auxiliary in Ithaca, NY. Cur-
rently, meetings are online or attendance-restricted with distancing requirements. During the 
summer, our focus is getting outside and doing on-the-water adventures as much as possible.  
For more details contact Committee Chairman Jim Graney at 607-327-1226 (work/cell) or email 
jgraney@twcny.rr.com.  Additional information and a copy of Ship 25!s meeting and activity cal-
endar are available at www.ithacaseascouts.org.


